
PARKS & RECREATION
COMMITTEE MEETING



Pool Audit
• Counsilman-Hunsaker was on site yesterday auditing our pool 

structure, pumps and other mechanicals.
• They will have a report for us 3-4 weeks to reflect on their findings.
• In short, the auditor said our facility was in above-average condition 

for its age.

ALGAE STRIKES AGAIN!
• Black and green algae presented itself in the MUP last Thursday. 
• Black algae will do harm so the decision to close and drain the MUP 

for the season was made.



Riverfront Park Updates
Work has been started on playground.



Splash Pad
• Good Shepherd: $12,500
• Wildhorse: $20,000
• Lamb Weston: $50,000

• Concrete: $40,000
• Pumphouse: $100,000
• New Slide: $10,000
• Shade: $10,000

Anderson Perry came back with an 
estimate of $100,000 for a new 
pumphouse. 

Work will begin in the next 2 weeks 
on the concrete.



Fireworks
• Met with Western Display from Canby
• Toured the site and they will put together a 

proposal.



Teen Adventure Park

Will present this to the Planning 
Commission on Wednesday



Upcoming Programs & Events



Special Events Discussion
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